King Edwin Primary School

Head Teacher Mr Callaghan-Wetton Fourth Avenue, Edwinstowe, Notts, NG21 9NS Tel: (01623) 822111 Fax: (01623) 825707

E Mail: office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk Website: www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk



Swimming

Dear year 4 parent/carers,

I hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an upcoming water safety lesson scheduled for <u>Friday</u>, <u>2nd February</u>. This valuable lesson is an essential part of our curriculum to ensure the safety and well-being of our children around aquatic environments.

In preparation for the water safety lesson, we kindly request that your child brings a spare set of clothes specifically for the pool activity. Please note the following guidelines to ensure their comfort and safety:

- 1) Clothing restrictions: The spare set of clothes should not include jeans, anything fluffy, or onesies. These items can hinder the effectiveness of the water safety lesson and cause discomfort for the children.
- 2) Preferred attire: Long-sleeve trousers and tops are needed for this activity. They should still wear their usual swimming costume/shorts under these clothes.
- 3) Labelling: To avoid any mix-ups, please ensure that all items of clothing are clearly labeled with your child's name.

The water safety lesson aims to teach essential skills and instill confidence in our children when it comes to water-related activities. Our experienced instructors will ensure a safe and controlled environment for the session.

We appreciate your cooperation and support in making this water safety lesson a valuable and enjoyable experience for all Year 4 children.

Kind regards,

The year 4 team











